THIS FILE IS5 MADE AVAILABLE THROUGH THE DECLASSIFICATION EFFORTS AND RESEARCH OF:

THE BLACK WAULT IS THE LARGEST ONMLIME FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT { GOVERNMENT
RECORD CLEARING HOUSE IN THE WORLD. THE RESEARCH EFFORTS HERE ARE RESPOMNSIBLE
FOR THE DECLASSIFICATION OF THOUSANDS OF DOCUMENTS THROUGHOUT THE U.5. GOVERMMENT,
AMD ALL CAM BE DOWNLOADED BY VISITING:

HTTP:{WWW.BLACKVALULT.COM
YOU ARE ENCOURAGED TO FORWARD THIS DOCUMENT TO ¥YOUR FRIEMDS, BUT

PLEASE KEEP THIS IDEMTIFYING IMAGE AT THE TOP OF THE
-PDF 50 OTHERS CAMN DOWNLOAD MORE!


http://www.blackvault.com/

U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535

September 24, 2013

MR. JOHN GREENEWALD

FOIPA Request No.: 1210870-1

Subject: BENGHAZI ATTACK/DOCUMENTS
PERTAINING TO THREAT OF TERRORIST
ATTACK, AGAINST UNITED STATES

Dear Mr. Greenewald: _ _

I X~ SV SO N

This responds to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request.

The material you requested is located in an investigative file which is exempt from disclosure
pursuant to 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(7)(A). 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(7)(A) exempts from discliosure:

records or information compiled for law enforcement purposes, but only
to the extent that the production of such law enforcement records or
information ... could reasonably be expected to interfere with
enforcement proceedings...

The records responsive to your request are law enforcement records; there is a pending or
prospective law enforcement proceeding relevant to these responsive records, and release of the information
in these responsive records could reasonably be expected to interfere with enforcement proceedings. Fora
further explanation of this exemption, see the enclosed Explanation of Exemptions.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and national
security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S. C. § 552(c) (2006 & Supp. IV (2010). This
response is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard
notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded records
do, or do not, exist.

Your request for a fee waiver cannot be adjudicated as there are no accessible fees.

You may file an appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP), U.S. Department
of Justice, 1425 New York Ave., NW, Suite 11050, Washington, D.C. 20530-0001, or you may submit an
- appeat through-OiP's eFOIA portal at hitp:/fwww.justice-govioip/efoia-portal.htmi. -Yourappeal must be-
received by OIP within sixty (80) days from the date of this letter in order to be considered timely. The
envelope and the letter should be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Appeal.”  Please cite the FOIPA
Request Number in any correspondence to us for proper identification of your request.

Sincerely,

David M. Hardy
Section Chief,
Record/Information
Dissemination Section
Records Management Division
Enclosures (2)











